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From: sunset@sunset.texas.govOn Behalf OfTexas Sunset Commission
Sent: Tuesday, June 23, 2020 2:59:57 PM (UTC-06:00) Central Time (US & Canada)
To: Sunset Advisory Commission
Subject: Public Input Form for Agencies Under Review (Public/After Publication)

Agency: TEXAS DEPARTMENT LICENSING AND REGULATION

First Name: Mary

Last Name: Lindsay

Title: Department Chair for Consumer and Business Technology Services

Organization you are affiliated with: San Jacinto College

Email: mary.lindsay@sjcd.edu

City: Houston

State: Texas

Your Comments About the Staff Report, Including Recommendations Supported or
Opposed:
Do not abolish Texas Cosmetology Instructor License due to the fact that we need professional education standards
to produce successful licensees.

Any Alternative or New Recommendations on This Agency: None

My Comment Will Be Made Public: I agree
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 To Whom IT May Concern: 

 Abolishing the Texas Cosmetology Instructor’s License would be a detriment to the Cosmetology 
Industry. I have been a Cosmetology Instructor for forty years and know how important it is to learn to 
deliver student information for both traditional and special population students. Students need 
instructors with structure and lesson delivery experience to lead the classroom. I know many product 
teachers that can demonstrate a skill but cannot deliver education that a student can grasp. 

 

I have 25 years of teaching an instructor’s program that not only teaches demonstration techniques but 
spends many hours conveying ideas for lesson delivery. Just because a hairdresser knows the trade it 
does not mean they can convey the information. Some hairdressers in the salon take many shortcuts 
and cannot teach basic education. 

 

I am definitely against the idea of abolishing the Instructor License and will continue to support the 
professional process of a licensed teacher is important for licensee success. 

 

Thank you, 

Mary Lindsay 

 


